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November 26, 2008

Dear Program Coordinator Lynd,

Subcommittee B of the Arts and Sciences Committee on Curriculum and Instruction met on November 18, 2008 and reviewed proposals. Comp Std 339 (Diversity) was reviewed.  The course was unanimously approved with one contingency on the assessment plan.

1.      The assessment plan looked good, and if you could add the below items to it, we would like to use it as a "model assessment plan" for GEC proposals:

h)      Include copy of student survey mentioned in assessment plan.
i)  Suggestion to include language about "keeping a log of changes made to syllabus and teaching materials."
j)      Suggestion to include language about "keeping a summary paragraph written after each course that discusses the instructor's assessment of the course."

With these three additional items in the assessment plan, the course will be well positioned for its review every 5-7 years in which all GEC courses now take part.

When you return the contingency item back to us, we will send the course packet forward to the registrar's office.

Many thanks for your enthusiasm in the General Education Curriculum,


Valarie Williams, Subcommittee B, Acting Chair
-- 
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